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Date
Re: 
2012 CESEF Benefit Auction

Dear CES Member:

We hope that you can join us at the Westin Halifax Hotel on Sunday, May 13th, at the Opening Reception of the 2012 CES Conference and CESEF Benefit Auction. We had tremendous success at the auction last year in Edmonton, and anticipate that the momentum building at this event for the past few years will continue in Halifax. 

As you know, all funds from the auction will be going toward CESEF’s scholarships, awards, mentorships, and other educational programs. If you are attending the Conference and wish to bring an item, it would be greatly appreciated. If you are not attending the Conference, you can also contribute to the success of the event by donating an interesting item for the auction or by making a cash donation. For either expression of generosity, you will receive a charitable receipt. Cash donations can be used to purchase larger items to add to the excitement of the event or, if you prefer, the entire donation can go directly to the proceeds from the event.

If you wish to make a donation, please complete the sheet accompanying this letter and email it back so we can prepare the auction tables to accommodate the gifts. If you are attending the Conference, please bring your item with you to the registration desk with your name attached, and we will take care of the rest.

We hope to offer you a fantastic networking opportunity and a chance to support the future of evaluation.  We look forward to hearing from you—and seeing you on May 13th.

Sincerely,
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Natalie Kischuk
Chair, CESEF
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